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FIRE RELATED PRODUCT RECALL NOTIFICATION 
 
 

Evantair Heaters         
28 June 2010                                                                     ACTION - New Zealand recall.      

Problem The heater has been supplied with a small amount of sleeving 
around the heating tubes. This sleeving may become dislodged, 
and as a consequence, there is a potential risk of fire. 

Details References to the following Evantair heaters have been made in 
various recall articles: 

9400007524560 Heater 3 Bar Radiant 2100W 

9417648400979 Heater Convection Basic 2000W (CH-2000A BAS) 

9417648400962 Heater Convection Turbo 2000W (CH-2000A TUR) 

Heaters were sold through the Warehouse chain of stores 
nationwide between January 2005 and December 2007. 

What to do Stop using the heater and phone 0800 422 274 during business 
hours or return it to the nearest Warehouse store to confirm if it 
is part of this recall, if so a full refund is likely to be given. 

More 
Information 

No recall notice issued, refer to the links below: 
TVNZ 
New Zealand Herald 

Consumer website 

 
 

 

New Zealand Fire Service 
Fire Research & Investigation Unit 

http://tvnz.co.nz/content/2946080/423466/article.html
http://www.nzherald.co.nz/consumer-information/news/article.cfm?c_id=164&objectid=10593235
http://www.consumer.org.nz/recalls/view/evantair-3-bar-radiant-heater

